From: Laura Turner

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass debacle
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 2:30:26 PM

Laura Turner
83 Appleton St
Concord, NH 03301

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass is not right for NH. It will deface our beautiful landscape, force citizens to give up their
land, deliver power through our state with very little benefit (if any) to the NH residents and cause our
tourism industry to suffer once our State looks defaced! No, it is of no value to us.

Sincerely,
Laura Turner
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